
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 20 July 2018 2:35 PM 
To: Phillip Ryan 

Cc: mariannew@restaurantcater.asn.au; Natalie Dabarera; Stephen Bull; Joanna Minchinton; AMOD 
Subject: RE: Submission - Restaurant Award and Hospitality Award 

 
Dear parties, 
 
The requested extension of time in relation to matters AM2017/57 and AM2017/9 has been 
granted.  
 
Accordingly, the Amended Directions (Hospitality Award) and Amended Directions (Restaurant 
Award) issued on 3 July 2018 are varied as follows: 

 
1. Any party seeking variations shall file written submissions and any witness statements 

and/or documentary material by 4.00 pm Tuesday 24 July 2018.  

2. Any interested party is to file written submissions in reply and any witness statements 

and/or documentary material by 4.00pm Tuesday 18 September 2018. 
 
Parties are advised that Directions 3 – 6 of the Amended Directions issued on 3 July 2018 for the 
respective Awards remain unchanged. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
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